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IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
Legislation title:  Reappoint Julia Delgado to the Portland Housing Advisory Commission 

for a term to expire March 18, 2024 (Report)  

Contact name:  Jessica Conner 
Contact phone:  503-865-6284 
Presenter name: Shannon Callahan, Housing Bureau Director 
   Julia Delgado, JDelgado@ulpdx.org  
 
Purpose of proposed legislation and background information:  
The purpose of the proposed action is to renew the appointment of one member currently 
serving on the Portland Housing Advisory Commission.  
 
Financial and budgetary impacts: 
This action has no financial or budgetary impact.  
 
Community impacts and community involvement: 
The Portland Housing Advisory Commission mandate in City Code requires it to have 
membership to achieve a balanced perspective embracing a high level of knowledge of and 
expertise in market-rate and rent-restricted housing development and finance, asset 
management, homeownership, and housing access and stabilization services. In addition, 
membership is required to consider income, racial, ethnic, cultural, and geographic diversity 
of the community. 
 
100% Renewable Goal: 
This action does not contribute to the City’s climate action goals.  

 
 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations?  
 YES: Please complete the information below. 
 NO: Skip this section 
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